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NEW HEAD OFFICE BUILDING 

 

Overview 

New YAMADA Head Office Building has been completed next to the current building. 

The building will be open on April 20, 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Address 

Postal address and telephone & fax numbers remain the same. 

 

Location Map 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New building Current building 

1 minute walk from A1 exit of Subway Asakusa Line – 

Magome Station (Station No. A02) 
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